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June 1, 2018 

Rate Increases in Effect 

 

This Bulletin is a notice to all Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner stakeholders that the 
rate increases announced by the Government of British Columbia are now in effect.  An updated rate 
summary and a copy of the order has been posted to the OBCCTC website. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the OBCCTC. 

Sincerely, 

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

 
 
 

Michael Crawford 
Commissioner 
 


